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Proposed revisions to  

 

BOARD ELECTION OF OFFICERS 

 

The Board of Directors of Maine School Administrative District No. 75 shall elect a Chair and 

Vice-Chair in April during a regular meeting.  They shall take office as of July 1. 

 

The Chair must have a minimum of one (1) year of Board experience and may serve for a 

maximum of three (3) consecutive one-year terms. 

 

The position of Vice-Chair shall rotate through the membership by town using the following 

order:  Topsham, Bowdoin, Harpswell, and Bowdoinham.  To nominate a candidate for Vice-

Chair, the town representatives will caucus.  Once chosen, the nomination will be presented to 

the Board for approval. 

 

In the event the Vice-Chair nominee does not win Board approval, the town representatives may 

caucus again and select a new nominee.  If the membership from a specific town is unable to 

nominate a candidate for Vice-Chair, the nomination will move to the next town in the order. 

 

The Vice-Chair holds the position of Chair of the Finance Committee. 

 

FIRST READING:    April 14, 1994  

SECOND READING:   April 14, 1994 

ADOPTION:     April 14, 1994 

FIRST READING OF REVISIONS: February 27, 2014 

SECOND READING OF REVISIONS: March 20, 2014 

ADOPTION OF REVISIONS:  March 20, 2014 

FIRST READING OF REVISIONS: March 28, 2024 

SECOND READING OF REVISIONS: anticipated to be April 11, 2024 

ADOPTION OF REVISIONS:  anticipated to be April 11, 2024 
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